
 

 
 
 
 
 
Aug. 30, 2006 
 
 
To Members of the General Assembly: 
 
Per HB 110, which requires notifying the governor and General Assembly as to state 
agencies’ progress in addressing the impact of the aging of the population, I am writing 
as legislative liaison for the Virginia Tobacco Settlement Foundation to notify you that 
our agency does not address the impact of the aging population. Our General Assembly 
mandate restricts our client base to youths 18 years old and younger. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Marty H. Kilgore 
Executive Director 
Virginia Tobacco Settlement Foundation 
701 E. Franklin St. 
Suite 501 
Richmond, VA 23219 


